BLESSED SACRAMENT CHURCH HALL, 26 MAY, 2019

The primary use of our Church Hall is for parish events, meetings and outreach as well as diocesan and deanery events. When the hall is not needed for church purposes, it can be hired out for meetings (not contrary to or disrespectful of the Catholic Church), for family events like baptisms and birthdays and for community functions.

This is not a commercial venture with broad publicity. It is mostly to be used by parishioners and their acquaintances for appropriate events. All bookings and inquiries about availability are done through the secretary at the parish office (39 Duncan Terrace N1 8AL; 020 7226 3277; copenhagenstreet@rcdow.org.uk). Unusual circumstances are referred to the Parish Priest. Booking is confirmed only when the hirer has paid the fee plus a deposit which is returned if all the terms and conditions are met.

The fee for bookings for parties, etc. is £150.00 plus a £50.00 deposit. That is, £200.00 is required when you make the booking. Details about booking and terms and conditions are posted for your information.

If you have any questions for clarification, please speak to Zeny Sagun, Julia Williams, Antoinette Kamara, Daniel Kamara or Sister Miriam.